
Supporting the Needs of our Students  Since 1960

BINGO NIGHT 
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 15

Donations are needed no later than February 12 and may be 
dropped off  at the MLC reception desk or mailed to  

1995 Luther Court, New Ulm MN 56073.

For more information email mlcauxiliary@mlc-wels.edu

This highly anticipated event sponsored by the 
MLC Ladies’ Auxiliary is for all MLC students!

•	 Baked goods (pies, cakes, cookies, ect.)
•	 Gift cards (gas, pizza, store…)
•	 Quilts
•	 Cash

We are currently 
asking for donations 
listed to the right
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